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All Saints CE Primary School and Nursery 
www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk 

              A paper copy of this newsletter is available by contacting the school office. 

 

Summer Term 2025 – Week Beginning 14th July 2025 
 

 

"For I know the plans I have for you," declares the Lord.  
"Plans to prosper you and not harm you,  

plans to give you hope and future." 
Jeremiah 29:11  

 

What’s happening this week? 
Wednesday 16th July Year 6 class/ leavers assembly, parents welcome 2pm prompt 
Friday 18th July Last teaching day of term, children break up at 3:15pm 

Monday 21st July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
 

After School Sports Clubs 
There are NO Extra-Curricular after school sports clubs this week. All children are to be 
collected from their classroom every day at 3:15pm, unless you are using our After 
School Club – After the Bell, available until 5pm for £10, payable in advance, please book 
at the office. 
 

 

Before & After School Care 
If your child is in Reception through to Year 6 and you would like to use 
our before or after school clubs please contact the school office to book 
them in. More information can be found by visiting our website:   

https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool 
 

 

Key Stage 2 Colour Run 
The Key Stage 2 ‘Colour Run’ last Thursday was an amazing success. 
Thank you to all the families who either paid to participate or 
collected sponsor money. If you have not yet paid in, please do so, 
no later than Wednesday. So far, we have raised in excess of 
£1100, which is phenomenal. 

 

Year 6 Leavers Celebrations 

Year 6 families, come along to our leavers celebrations 
on Wednesday at 2pm. Don’t forget to bring a picnic 
blanket to sit on for adults and children 

 
 
 

http://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/
https://www.allsaintsceprimaryschoolandnursery.co.uk/beforeandafterschool
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Attendance and Punctuality for week beginning 7th July 2025 
Please remember – if your child is unwell and unable to attend school, you must inform 
us at the very earliest opportunity, either by calling the office or sending a text message 
via our MyEd app, ideally before 9am. Please keep your child at home if they have a 
temperature of 38 or above. For sickness and diarrhoea, children must remain absent 
from school or nursery for 48 hours after the last episode. 
Punctuality The school gates open at 8:45am & close at 8:55am please arrive on time. 
First thing in the morning is the most crucial time of the day when children settle in and 
find out what they will be doing that day. Arriving late for school can have a massive 
impact on your child’s education and wellbeing. 

•  5 hours and  58 minutes of learning time was lost due to children arriving late for 
school last week. 

Reception      91% Year 2       92.8% Year 4         95.5% Year 6     90% 

Year 1             89.7% Year 3       88.3% Year 5         86%  
Well done to Year 2  & Year 4 They will receive 10 minutes extra playtime.  

 

All Saints’ Vision and Values Award 
At All Saints, our vision is Learning for life, building a firm foundation.  We aim to give all 
children the best possible start in life and encourage the whole school community to be 
kind and forgiving towards one another. We aim to create a happy and caring 
atmosphere where children can learn, grow and develop together into independent and 
confident children ready to flourish and build their firm foundation for life.  
We want to recognise the children who are working towards our school vision and are 
demonstrating our school Christian values.  We present two weekly awards to two 
children in each class every week.  
The Vision Award recognises children who have worked hard and are building their firm 
foundations in their learning or personal development.  
The Values Award recognises children who are demonstrating our school values of  
Love, Truth, Faith, Hope or Peace.  

Summer Term All Saints Vision and Values certificates have been awarded to: 

Vision Awards Values Awards 
Nursery Mirazur Nursery Amik Love  

Reception Ariah Reception Justin Faith 

Year 1 Kian Year 1 Erika Love 
Year 2 Michaela Year 2 Sagyan Hope 

Year 3 Oshea Year 3 Amber  Peace 
Year 4 Aqsa Year 4 Tyler Love 

Year 5 Joshua Year 5 Hayon Peace 

Year 6 Hollie Year 6 All of Year 6 Love 
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Times Tables Rock Stars 
Well done to our TTRS champions who have collected the most ‘coins’ over 7 days. The 
winner in each class will receive 500 House Points. The overall winner will get 15 minutes 
extra play for their class.  
  

  

Class Child Number of Coins Logins 

Year 1 Oliver 1930 3 

Year 2 Elton 1008 3 
Year 3 Jade 330 4 

Year 4 Kasper 6346 25 
Year 5 Lena 21319 13 

Year 6 Serren 34730 5 

Well done Serren, you have the most coins for the very last time!   
Since we have had TTRS at All Saints, Serren has earned a huge 1,047,669 coins! What an 
achievement! 
Year 4 are the winners of an extra playtime with the most logins last week and stopped 
Year 5 from achieving a hat trick - well done year 4. 
The next scores will be after the first week back in September and we may start inter 
class competitions to hopefully get everyone involved! 

 

School Dinners – September 2025 
Attention all families whose children will be moving from year 2 to year 3. Children in 
year 2 are currently eligible to Universal Free School meals. This will change from 
September once they are in year 3. It is really important that you contact Warwickshire 
Free School meals team online at https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-
learning/apply-free-school-meals or by calling 01926 359189. 
 
The cost of school meals will be increasing by 10 pence to £2.85 per day, £14.25 per 
week. All school meals must be paid for in advance, termly, weekly or daily via the app: 
IRIS Parentmail available from Google Play and the Apple Store. 
 
Our current menus will continue in Septmber as they run until October half term.  

 

Guitar Lessons 
From September, our guitar fees will be increasing 50 pence to 
£4 per week, payable either termly, in advance or on the day, 
all via the app. 
As the year 6 children who currently have guitar lessons on a 
Monday morning will be leaving us. It opens up space for 
children who will be in year 4 in September, to take up guitar 
lessons. We hope to have 3 spaces available.   

 

 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals
https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/education-learning/apply-free-school-meals
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If you have concerns that a child is 
suffering any form of abuse, neglect or 

cruelty contact the Warwickshire  

Children and Families Front Door (Front Door) immediately by calling 01926 414144. 
Lines are open Monday to Thursday 8.30am - 5.30pm, Friday 8.30am - 5.00pm. If you 
need to get in touch out of usual office hours, please contact the Emergency Duty 
Team immediately by calling 01926 886922. If you think that a child is at immediate risk, 
call 999. 

 

Summer Holiday Support 
If you need advice or support over the summer holidays you can contact the following 
services  
Family support helpline - 01926412412 available Monday to Friday 9am - 4pm  
You will be able to chat with a family support worker about your worries or concerns and 
they will be able to signpost you to a helpful service  
RISE - parent consultation helpline 07915704682 available Monday - Friday 8am - 6pm  
You will be able to chat to a member of the RISE staff regarding your concerns, they will 
then arrange for someone to ring you back and you will have a 1:1 phone conversation 
with a member of the RISE team  
You can also access their website cwrise.com, go to advice and important information 
and they have lots of information regarding ways you can support yourself and your 
child.  
 Family information service website that has lots of advice and support  
www.warwickshire.gov.uk/children-families 
For many families, this summer will be more difficult than ever, trying to juggle childcare 
along with coping with the cost of living crisis in addition to trying to find affordable ways 
to have fun. The pressures can really build up.  
Family Action are here to support families through the summer and all year long. Their 
family line offers emotional support and practical guidance via telephone, text, email and 
live chat for all family members over the age of 18. Find out more at https://www.family-
action.org.uk/familyline call: 08088026666; text 07537404282 email: familyline@family-
action.org.uk; live web chat https://www.family-action.org.uk/familyline. 
 

 
 

http://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/children-families
https://www.family-action.org.uk/familyline
https://www.family-action.org.uk/familyline
mailto:familyline@family-action.org.uk
mailto:familyline@family-action.org.uk
https://www.family-action.org.uk/familyline
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Important Dates for your Diary  
 

New School Year 2025/2026 
Monday 1st September Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
Tuesday 2nd September All children start / return to school for the new school year. 

Tuesday 7th October Individual & Siblings school photograph day 
Friday 24th October Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 

27th – 31st October October half term holiday 

Wednesday 10th December Flu Immunisation for Reception through to Year 6 
22nd Dec – 2nd Jan Christmas holidays 

Monday 5th January Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
16th – 20th February February half term holiday 

30th Mar – 10th Apr Easter Holidays 

4th May Bank Holiday Monday – school closed to all 
25th – 29th May May half term holiday 

Monday 1st June ` Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
Wednesday 8th July Induction Day 

Monday 20th July Teacher Training Day – school closed to children 
School Nurses text messaging number: 07520619376 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/ Practical advice for parents 
 
 

 

We would like to wish all of our pupils, visitors, staff, families and 
friends a safe, peaceful and relaxing summer.  

See you in September!  
 

https://parentingsmart.place2be.org.uk/
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All Saints’ Vision 
We live, learn and grow by following the wise builder’s example. This 
inspires us to listen to guidance and learn from mistakes. At All 
Saints, we prioritise building self-esteem so that everyone can 
flourish. Upon firm foundations, we live learn and grow together, no 
matter where our journeys start. 

 
 

Bikeability in the Summer Holidays 
NW Active (who provide our Bikeability in school) have a brand new Bikeability Camp, 
running during the last week of the summer holidays. From Tuesday 26th until Friday 29th 
August.  
Pupils with a HAF code will be able to access for FREE. For those without a HAF code it 
will be just £5 per day. Bikes and Helmets can be provided if you do not have our own.   
Bikeability camp will include fun cycling games and pupils will get the chance to achieve 
their Bikeability Level 1 and/or Level 2 (minimum age applies). All hosted at The Pingles 
Stadium. 
For further information and bookings head to: 
www.thepinglesstadium.com/holidaycamps   
Places are limited so please book early to avoid disappointment. 

 

 
 

http://www.thepinglesstadium.com/holidaycamps
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